
 

 

 
 

 
October 7 -- INTERNET SAFETY 
Chris Nguyen (School Resource Officer in Taber) will be holding a session on Internet Safety. 
Parents and Staff can use the link below to join the session on​ October 7th from 12:00 - 1:00​.   

This link is to the website where the virtual sessions will be held.  Parents can access this website 
for all professional development sessions.  

https://sites.google.com/view/horizonparentwellness/home 
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